
 

 
September 9, 2025 
 
Mr. Isaiah Haddon  
10298 Hemlock Street 
Spring Hill, FL 34608 
 
Dear Mr. Haddon: 
 
The Hernando County Board of County Commissioners, at their meeting on September 
9, 2025, unanimously approved your removal from the Fine Arts Council citing lack of 
attendance as justification for removal.  
 
Please accept the enclosed Certificate of Appreciation as a token of the Board’s 
gratitude.  Although we regret having to declare the seat vacant, we understand that 
there may be situations beyond your control preventing you from actively participating 
as a member of the Fine Arts Council. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Brian Hawkins, Chairman 
Board of County Commissioners 
Hernando County, Florida 
 
 
 


